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Comments: | urge you in the strongest possible terms to keep cabins out of designated Wilderness areas.
Please leave current US Forest Service policy unchanged and begin now to phase out ANILCA cabins, as was
the original intention of the policy. Such cabins were never meant to be present long-term in Wilderness. To
allow them undermines both ANILCA and the Wildnerness Act. Thank you.



